
 
 
You have received this email as you asked to be included in our mail listings, when you hired a costume from us. If you don't wish to receive  our 
newsletters please email us at petticoat.lane@clear.net.nz and ask to be removed from our newsletter list.  

 

    

 

 

 
  

 

 

             

  

              

 

 
 

 

 

 

Dear Customer,                                                                                              January 2015                                                     

Happy New Year  to you and may a wonderful 365 days lie ahead for us all – prosper, discover, party, enjoy! 

                                                                                                                Gabrielle and the team @ Petticoat Lane 
 

           Rugby Nines 
Has anyone at home 
been watching the Darts 
Competitions and taking 
note of all the themed 
costumes the crowd are 
wearing? It is fantastic!  
Our very own NZ Rugby 
Nines summer competition is also another 

fun filled weekend 
event where costumes 
and accessories are 
one of the biggest 
parts of the party 
…..in fact some of our 
customers don’t really 
even go for the 
rugby!!! 

Think about ease of wearing (toilet stops) 
and something to  protect you from the sun. 

    Art  Deco  Fancy  Dress 
Bookings are now open for the Napier Art Deco 

weekend in February. Some of our regular 

customers have already 

been in and had a fantastic 

time choosing their 

costumes for 2015 ahead of 

their  journey north.  

Call today to discuss 

your requirements and 

time frames for hiring. 

  

 

    

             Stock Up your Costume Wardrobe Now  
Attention all Wardrobe Mistresses /Masters!!! With just the one slightly quieter 

month in the shop during January, we encourage you to call in now and stock up on 

all your base costume accessories ahead of the years shows and productions. We 

have some fabulous character wigs, coloured feather boas and cabaret headgear, hats 

and props. Remember that it is best to use fresh face paints of a cosmetic grade –  

                              maybe time for a clean out? Mention this ad for a 10% discount off orders over  $50. 

 

  

 Trade enquiries welcome . . .  
Call Gabrielle today on 021 343 863 if you are interested in any authentic retro /vintage clothing and 

accessories – bags, amazing hats, shawls, army uniforms , naval, air force….and oh the fabrics are just 

devine!! This will appeal to the creative types, collectors and traders alike who appreciate good pieces and 

know the history around the styles. Great deals to be had by purchasing ahead of our main event sales. 
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